
  
       
 

July 1, 2024 
 
 

AMENDMENT NO.: I 
 

TO 
 

INVITATION FOR BID NO.: RE-BID GPA-043-23 (2) 
 

FOR 
 

WIRES 
 

Prospective Bidders are hereby notified of the following response to an inquiry received by Bidder 
No.: 3 dated July 1, 2024: 
  
QUESTION: 
1. Regarding your Item 1 on this bid invitation, we have supplier asking if this is a duplication with 

GPA-099-24 that you have scheduled bid opening on July 9, 2024. Please advise if this is a 
duplicate or you actually need 2 sets of this wire. 

 
ANSWER: 
 No.  This is to confirm the amount requested are not duplicates and is based on the  

Authority’s stock levels. 

 
All other Terms and Conditions in the bid package shall remain unchanged and in full force. 
 
 
 
       JOHN M. BENAVENTE, P.E.  
       General Manager 
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